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The Mid-Atlantic Bargaining Committee spent this week reviewing data we previously requested from 

the company.   This information is important because it is used to justify our proposals and to dispute 

Company arguments.  We have not had any formal meetings with the Company since the contract 

expired. 

The Mid Atlantic Regional Committee is scheduled to reconvene in Philadelphia on Tuesday, August 

11th and expects to meet with the company on Wednesday.  We will send out additional reports as 

changes occur.  

 

Members should continue to stand strong and… 

MOBILIZE 

 

 

 


